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June 11, 2014
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June 11, 2014
SENT VIA UTC WEB PORTAL AND US MAIL
Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  
Docket UE-100749—Compliance Filing


Schedule 96-Renewable Energy One-Time Credit

Dear Mr. King:

This letter is to confirm that Public Counsel does not object to the approval of PacifiCorp’s compliance filing in the above-captioned docket, as requested in the Company’s filing of June 5, 2014, and recommended in the Staff memorandum of June 12, 2014.

Sincerely,

Simon J. ffitch

Senior Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Division

(206) 389-2055

SJf:cjb
cc:  Service List (E-mail and U.S. Mail)

       E.J. Keating, UTC Regulatory Analyst (E-mail)

